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Toledo Edison Company Docket No. 50-346
ATTN: Mr. J. Williamson

President and Chief Executive :

| Edison Plaza :
"

300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Dear Mr. Williamson:

Thank you for your letter dated September 22, 1978, informing us

MVof the steps you have taken to correct the nonce:apliance and

concerns identified in our letter dated September 1,1978. We :-

understand based upon a telephone conve,rsation between Mr. Roe

i of your staff and Mr. Tambling of our /III staff that steps will
y pf* t_,'

also be taken to strengthen / management control of testing duringV

:-

the construction of Units 2 and 3.
, d

h
Region III personnel will be examining #your corrective actions

during future inspections.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

1

E
''Norman C. Moseley,

Director, Division of ..

Reactor Operations Inspection i
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